
PORTLAND HARBOUR AUTHORITY LIMITED 
 

 

 

Local Notice to Mariners 
 

No 06/2017 
 

 

PREVENTION OF OIL POLLUTION  
 

 

Ship-owners, Masters and Operators of water-frontage installations are reminded that 

it is an offence to discharge oil, or an oily mixture into the waters of Portland 

Harbour. 

 

Port Waste Reception facilities are available for the disposal of oily waste and 

arrangements should be made through Portland Port. 

 

The Harbour Master has powers to detain any vessel from which he has reason to 

believe there has been a probable discharge of oil or oily mixture into the waters of 

Portland Harbour. 

 

Any probable discharge of oil or oily mixture must be reported immediately to the 

Harbour Master either by VHF or telephone. 

 

Portland Harbour Radio: VHF Ch 74 

Telephone: 00 44 (0) 1305 825335 

 

Portland Harbour Authority shall enforce all Prevention of Oil Pollution legislation. 

 

LNTM No 09-2008 is hereby revoked 

 

 

 

This Notice is issued under the powers vested by the Portland Harbour Revision 

Order 1997. 

 

      

 

 

Captain M Shipley 

       General Manager (Marine) 

        9th January 2017 

 

 

Owners, Agents, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 

should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

Masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 


